
Little Sparrows Nursery School
September Newsletter 2022- News You Can Use!

WELCOME to all our Little Sparrows. It was so nice seeing many of you at our “Meet & Greet” and enjoying a

sweet ice cream treat.  We are so excited to welcome 53 new families to LS and to see all our returning

kiddos. WE MISSED YOU!!!

With the start of the new school year “Let’s talk SAFETY. “

● Please drive slowly in the parking lot.

● Hold your child’s hand at all times in the parking lot.

● Never leave a child unattended in the car.

● Always park inside the white lines

● All doors are locked at 9:30 sharp.  If you arrive after 9:30 you

MUST come to the main office.

Special Delivery
We would like to congratulate Nathan in Mrs LaRosa’s class, on becoming a big brother. God

Bless baby Lily Frances.

Back to School Night- Monday, September 19th, 7:00PM
On Monday, September 19th, we will welcome all of our parents to our Back to School

Night. This is a wonderful time to visit your child’s classroom, meet the teachers and

other families!   Be sure to join us in the large motor room for light refreshments.

Early Drop-Off is available from 8:30-9:15, Monday-Friday. When you arrive, please bring your child down

the outside steps to the lower main office doors or call the main office at 914-273-9760.

Little Learners begins Monday, September 19th.  Ms. Terry and Ms. Tina are very excited to begin this

afternoon enrichment program for our 3yr. olds.  Little Learners runs 12:00-2:45 Monday and Wednesday.

Super Scholars begins Tuesday, September 20th.  Ms. Maysa and Ms. Adrianna are thrilled to begin

teaching this exciting hands-on curriculum.  Super Scholars meets Tuesdays and Thursdays from 12:00-2:45.

What’s Next…. Important Dates to Remember

BHPA (Byram Hills Preschool Association) FALL CARNIVAL- Sunday, September 18th

NO SCHOOL- Monday, September 26th & Tuesday, September 27th

Be sure to visit www.littlesparrowsns.com calendar for more updates.

http://www.littlesparrowsns.com



